Destination Poolesville: Room for More Businesses
The annual community/business fair sponsored jointly by the Community Economic Development Committee and the Poolesville Area Chamber of Commerce has some space available for more businesses to have vendor booths or to provide seminars. Time is running short, so don’t miss out on this great opportunity to showcase your product or service to the greater Poolesville community. The day will feature vendors, seminars by businesses, and entertainment. Included in the entertainment will be demonstrations by Kicks Karate, the Midnight Players, Zumba, Denise Shores Dancers, and Hope Garden Ballet. Registration forms and all information are available at Poolesvillechamber.com.
Business Closing
Poolesville’s Organic Market and Holistic Center made a decision to cease operations on February 15. Owners Dawa Dellamula and Dolma Johanison expressed their appreciation for the support they have received from the community. They considered expanding their product line, but determined that, for professional and personal reasons, the task would be too demanding on their time. 
Dolma will continue her acupuncture practice elsewhere, and those interested can schedule appointments by calling 301-642-1759. They did state that the facility is practically a turn-key operation for any concern that might want to open a more general line grocery. Interested parties can contact them at 301-906- 8272.
Businesses on the Move
[bookmark: _GoBack]On March 1, Stephanie’s Secret Gardens will be moving from its current location on Fisher Avenue in Poolesville next to Hearthside Gardens. The good news is she is staying in Poolesville, and her new address is: Willow Pond Farm, 15115 Mount Nebo Road. The expanded facility will allow her to offer more vintage accessories with room to grow. 
Keith Hamilton of Wild Birds Unlimited has moved from his Germantown facility to Clemson Corner Shopping Center in Frederick. The nature shop for aviary enthusiasts is located right across from the new Wegman’s in Walkersville. He looks forward to seeing Monocle readers stopping by. 
